
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 30th September 

Our Learning 

This week the children have been getting 

stuck into their maths work. We have been 

learning all about partitioning using a part 

whole number. This is something that you 

can practise at the home, ask your child– how 

many tens are in the number? How do we 

write it? How many ones are in the number? 

It is also really important for your child to 

practise writing the numbers 1-20 at home 

and please ensure that the numbers are the 

right way round especially 9, 7, 3 and 6.  

In English this week, we have continued to 

write about The Great Fire of London. The 

children have been learning about Samuel 

Pepys and his diary.  

Next week, we are going to be moving on to 

looking at another story set in 1666, ‘Vlad 

and The Great Fire of London.’   

In maths, we are going to be  looking at num-

bers to 100 and counting in 10s on a number 

line.  

A gentle reminder, please can you ensure that 

your child’s clothes are all labelled with their 

name.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

We will be sending the Doodle 
Maths passwords as soon as 
they are transferred to the new 
system.   

Children also have a  written piece of Maths 
homework to complete, please do not stick in 
their book as the sheets will go in their fold-

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Jaxon 

2Newton:  Lucas 

2Franklin: George 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: 

Partition-  split into parts.  


